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December 14, 2017
This serves as a record that

                                                                                                        
attended the following program:

Construction Update & Forecast 
What’s the Impact on Your Projects for 2018?

Thursday, December 14, 2017
Engineering Center

4359 Lindell Blvd., St. Louis, MO 63108

Hosted by:
ST. LOUIS COUNCIL OF CONSTRUCTION CONSUMERS

This program was designed to assess:
g How will St. Louis stimulate the construction market with economic development?
g How are design professionals meeting demand in a tight labor market?
g What’s the forecast for projects in the region?
g How will the contractor sector address the challenges of expanded opportunities &
changing labor laws?

Presenters:

Otis Williams, Executive Director, St. Louis Development Corporation
Margaret McDonald, Principal & Vice President, HOK
Ron Wiese, ACW Alliance & Vice President, Alberici
Len Toenjes, President, Associated General Contractors of Missouri

Moderator:

Kevin Studer, Senior Project Manager, Northstar Management

The program’s training was designed to qualify for 1.5 Professional Development Hours
(PDH) for Professional Engineers under Missouri statutes and 1.5 Learning Unit (LU) hours
through the American Institute of Architects.   Please retain this as a record of your participation.

Certifying organizations who wish to audit attendance records can contact the St. Louis
Council of Construction Consumers.
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